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Insert Date Here 
Dear Insert Agency Contact Name Here,
We would like to thank you for the recent Grant Application you prepared for Perry High School’s Student Philanthropy Program.  Our group members enjoyed learning about organization name goes here and the great work you are doing in the community.

We really appreciate the time you took in responding our invitation and completing the online application. By submitting an application, you have helped us learn about the many wonderful things being done by your organization, how to review and evaluate Grant Applications, and you challenged us to make decisions among many excellent project ideas.

We are excited to inform you that your organization is one of just six organizations to move on to our final round of deliberations.  Note: Add other comments about your process here as you see fit, and adjust the amount of the check to reflect the award.  Over the next two months we will continue to meet in committees to examine the grant applications of the six finalists.  We hope to announce the winners by the end of March, if not before.  
Any questions about Magnified Giving and/or the selection process can be directed to Mr. Soeder or Mrs. Trentanelli at perryservicelearning@gmail.com.  

Congratulations again!

Sincerely,

Student Name(s)

